
Submission - VPA - Bellara Avenue & 

Powderworks Road North Narrabeen - Attn: 

Robert Platt Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Submission - VPA - Bellara Avenue & Powderworks 

Road North Narrabeen - Attn: Robert Platt through your Your Say Northern Beaches website.

Do you support the VPA?

No

Submission

I don't believe the submission addresses the concerns of surrounding residents, or any of the 

points raised during the conciliation meeting on site on the 28th August 2019. and it appears to 

close off any future extension of Bellara ave and any future access the the large portion of land

Alternatively, you can upload your submission below.

No file specified

First Name

Peter

Last Name

Sent: 27/03/2020 1:55:14 PM

Subject:
Submission - VPA - Bellara Avenue & Powderworks Road North Narrabeen - Attn: 
Robert Platt Form Submission



Stanfield

Email

peterhimself1@gmail.com

Postcode

2101

Gender

Male

Year of Birth

1946

We'll send you regular engagement updates. Please select No if you wish to opt out.

To view all of this form's submissions, visit 

https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/index.php/dashboard/reports/forms/viewDetail/545

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to 

Your Say Northern Beaches.


